
Dates for your Diary  

 

16.7.18 Transition Week in school.  

16.7.18 Year 3 and 4 Author Workshop 

19.7.18 Wake Up Shake Up Final 

19.7.18 Year 6 Leavers’ Disco 5-7pm 

20.7.18 Attendance Celebration Day 

4.9.18  School open 

 

TRANSITION WEEK: 

Next week is our Transition Week.  The chil-
dren (except those in Nursery currently) will 
all go straight to their new classes at the 
start of the day.   

Don’t worry if you don’t know where to go 
there will be plenty of staff in the play-
ground through the week to direct and an-
swer any questions. 

More information is available on Tapestry if 
you are uncertain of anything. 

REMEMBER:   

There is no Lexia or Mathletics now until the 
week beginning 10th September 2018.  You 
will be notified if your child is going to be 
included in these interventions in the first 
week back in September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 have taken great effort to 

grow pots of poppies as part of Mor-

ley in Bloom.  Three children from 

Year 1 went today to Morley Town 

Hall to share in the judgement day. 

Fingers crossed they do well. 
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What we have been up to this week: 
 
This is the last newsletter of the school year so I wanted 
to take the opportunity to say a massive thank you to all 
the children, staff, parents and friends of our school that 
make it such a warm and friendly place to learn. 
 
We have lots of things that we need to review and con-
sider for next year to make sure we continue to offer a 
happy and safe learning environment where our children 
have lots of opportunities to develop their skills and abili-
ties in a myriad of different ways. 
 
We are saying goodbye to Mrs Jakes and Mrs Hare today 
as well as a number of children next week.  We wish 
them all well and hope that they will continue to be suc-
cessful in their new schools. 
 
This week has been our Growth Mindset Week, helping 
the children to build their resilience in preparation for the 
new challenges they face as they move up a year.  Beth 
Dobson, the GB athlete, shared her story of how hard 
she has had to work and how many times she has had to 
pick herself up after disappointment.  She also ensured 
all the children had a fantastic time and enjoyed some 
activities with her.  Year 6 had a maths challenge morn-
ing organised and run by Woodkirk Academy as part of 
their week. 
 
The new Cluster Councillors went to the Town Hall for 
their first meeting.  They will be representing our school 
as a part of Morley Family of School so that they get the 
opportunity to put forward ideas and strategies to help 
improve the local environment for our children. 
 
Next week, Mrs Walker is returning to Year 3 following 
her maternity leave, and Miss Black is joining EYFS to 
cover Miss Holdsworth’s maternity.  We are delighted to 
have them as part of our team. 
 

Ms Talbot 

Attendance:  Congratulations to classes 10 who had  99.6% attendance 

this week - you were our attendance stars. Well Done to you all!  



 Attendance 

Miss Hawe’s current Class 1 and Mrs Stuart/Mrs Keenan’s current Class 9 have won 

the termly Attendance Award and are invited to come into school on Friday 20th July 

2018 in non-uniform as a reward.  Well done. 

 

 

Helpful telephone numbers-  Leeds Anti - Social Behaviour Team: 0113 222 4402   

Childline: 0800 11 11        Leeds Domestic Violence 24 hour helpline: 0113 2 460401 

Out of hours service for ongoing noise 6.00 pm -3.30 am: 0113 395 0143   

NSPCC: 0808 810 800   Leeds Domestic Violence 24 hour helpline: 0113 2460401 

Home Start-Support and friendship for families 0113 244 2419 or email office@home-

startleeds.co.uk             

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

East Ardsley Gala (East Ardsley Rec) 

Saturday 14th July—1.00 pm—4.00 pm 

Majorettes, Deborah Coultish Dancing School,  

Display of flying owls, 

Magic Mal, Three and Easy and various stalls 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


